
 
AN OPEN INVITATION FROM THE OFFICE OF 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT TO ALL CITY 

RESIDENTS TO ATTEND A PUBLIC HEARING… 
 

 
The Office of Community Development is in the process of preparing the City’s 
Consolidated Plan for the next five years; July 1, 2020-June 30, 2024 and this year’s 
Annual Action Plan; July 1, 2020-June 30, 2021. 
 
Residents are encouraged to attend.  The hearing will solicit input from citizens on the 
DRAFT Priorities and Goals developed through the planning process.  

     
  
 
Date:  Tuesday, January 21, 2020 
Location: Riverview Community Room, 82 Division Street 
Time:  5:30 p.m. 
 
** In case of inclement weather, it will be held on January 22, 2020. 
 
The plan must be developed through a participatory process; including stakeholder 
meetings, community needs assessments and seeking public input regarding the use of 
federal funds. 
 
The hearing will solicit input from citizens on the DRAFT Priorities and Goals developed 
through the planning process.  DRAFT Priorities and Goals will be posted on the website 
by January 13, 2020; http://www3.springfield-ma.gov/planning/index.php?id=deptcd 
 
Interested parties are invited to submit written comments concerning the ConPlan process 
and DRAFT goals and priorities to Cathy Buono by 4:00 PM, January 31, 2020. Comments 
can also be emailed to cbuono@springfieldcityhall.com 
 
 
For additional information, please contact the Office of Community Development,  
750-2241 or TTY 787-6641.  
 
All interested parties are invited to attend. 
 
The City of Springfield is an EEO. 
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